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Speed restriction when entering and within Mgarr Port 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners, owners of vessels 

and operators of all vessels to comply with speed restrictions.  

 

In terms of the Yachting Centres Regulations (SL499.10 para 12) the speed limit in the 

approaches to and fairways near yachting centres, marinas and mooring areas, shall be 

a maximum of 3 knots. 

 

Mariners, owners of vessels and operators of commercial vessels are also reminded to 

keep a sharp lookout and navigate with NO WAKE. 

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and on VHF Channel 10, by Mgarr Port Control. 

 

 

Charts Affected: BA 177 

 

 


